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Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

It was lovely to see so many of you at our Merit Assembly today to celebrate our Star of the Week children’s 

achievements.  It was great to share the success of the children who had received awards for activities they 

took part in outside school; swimming and football!   Everyone is welcome at next week’s assembly, Friday 24th 

January, especially those of you whose children are award winners who will receive an invite next 

Wednesday/Thursday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week our Gold Star children are 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Golden Ticket Winners 

Congratulations to Joel in Reception and Ava in Year 3 and who are our lucky winners this week. 

 

 

 

 
 

Reception 
Jacob for fantastic computer work making patterns. 

Riley for super progress in phonics work. 
 

Year 1 
Enzo for great knowledge about the Fire of London. 

Amelia for working hard in maths when telling the time. 

 

Year 2 
Noah for his fantastic contribution in Science this week, building on prior 

knowledge of plants. 

Benedict for contributing more in class discussions this week. 
 

Year 3 
Najla for fantastic work using the formal method of multiplication. 

Liam for using great adjectives in his RE work. 
 

Year 4 
Shay for his enthusiasm in class and sharing his knowledge. 

Dalton for all-round improvement, especially in his written work. 
 

Year 5 
Zen for getting really involved in class lessons. 

Marcello for prophetically recognising improvements and putting in lots of work to 

do even better. 
 

Year 6 
Millie for excellent descriptive writing to create tension 

Charlie for superb understanding of multiplying and dividing with decimals. 
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Class Liturgies 

Thank you to the children who led their Class Liturgies: 

 

Year 1  Tiannalee and Emily 

Year 2  Kyle and Ruby  

Year 3  Joel, Grace and Bella 

Year 4  Oliver G and Oscar 

Year 5  Maizee-Jai, Savannagh and Molly 

 

Lunchtime menu  

The menu choice for week commencing 20th January is week 3.  A copy of the choices can be found on the School’s 

website in the Parents’ information tab and then click on school meals. 

 

Apologies 

Thank you all for your understanding and patience in the wind and pouring rain on Thursday afternoon when the 

padlock on the school gate stuck.  It has been replaced again and we are working hard to find an alternative way 

to secure the back gates.  Please bear with us in the meantime. 

 

Thank you! 

I would like to thank you for coming to the welcome meeting on Tuesday this week.  It was lovely to see so many 

of you and I look forward to strengthening the link between school and parents further. 

 

Have a lovely weekend and I look forward to welcoming you back to school on Monday 20th January. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr M Hinton 

Executive Headteacher 


